The Board of Trustees met on March 1,2021 at the office of the cemetery. Meeting was called to order at1:34 by Pres, Richard Phipps.

Pledge of allegiance was led by Pres. Phipps. Roll call: all members present.

Markeyle

Approval of past minutes: 8/17/2020 & 9/28/2020 Moved by Doris Morgan, second by Richard Phipps. Approved as changed on 9/28 minutes motion by Richard Phipps, second by Sandra Van Dyke. Both motions passed.

Treasurer's report: Provident Bank: Jan. 31, 2021 \$196,761.16 Merchants \$227,245.77 Discussed moving some funds from Merchants because of amount in account.

Manager's report: Much discussion concerning niches and pricing. See attached report for details. We discussed adding landscaping around the niches and possibly putting benches and a shade. There was discussion about inscriptions on shutters. Also decided only 2 containers per niche.

The annual audit was reviewed and approved.

The request from the Powels family was denied.

Meeting adjourned at 3:25.

Respectfully submitted

Sandra Van Dyke, Secretary